
Oregon Park Owners Alliance 
Representing Owners of Mobile HomeParks and 
Manufactured Housing Communities in Oregon 

CMG 
 

 

Manager Training Course Registration 
MARCH 20, 2024 via Zoom -- 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 
MAY 15, 2024 – In Person – 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

SEPTEMBER 18, 2024 – via Zoom – 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 
DECEMBER 11, 2024 – via Zoom – 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR FORM AND PAYMENT NO LATER THAN ONE WEEK PRIOR TO TRAINING 
You will receive an email with login instructions and class materials THE DAY BEFORE CLASS. 

 
PLEASE PRINT! 
1st Person 
Name:   ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Are you a __________  Park Manager _____Park owner _____Property Manager ______Other _________________________ 
 

Mailing Address: ____________________________________________ 
 

Name of Firm or Mobile Home Park: 
 

City where Firm or Mobile Home Park is located:_______________________________________________ 
 

Your telephone:    email address:   
 
2nd Person 
Name:  __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address:___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number (_____)___________________ email address:_____________________________________ 
 
Registration Fees 
$100.00 per person, which includes class materials—which will be emailed to you the day before the class.   
Registration fee(s) must be paid in advance. 
 

 1 person(s) at $100.00 per person = $100.00 
Enclose a check payable to: “OPOA Training” 

Please note checks are deposited AFTER the class as they are collected and sent to OPOA 
Mail registration form and payment to: 

OPOA Training Registration / Attn: Eva Greeff 
4248 Galewood Street 

Lake Oswego, OR 97035 
Course Information 
OPOA's Manager Training Course has been developed by OPOA Legal Counsel Charles M. Greeff and approved by the 
Manufactured Communities Resource Center in the Oregon Division of Housing & Community Services. 
Oregon law requires that the on-site manager – or an off-site manager or owner – must attend a minimum of four hours 
training every two years.  This four-hour training complies with that requirement. 
Fee is NON-refundable if unable to attend; however, if you let us know before the class that 
you cannot attend funds can be applied to the next training. 
For additional information, contact Eva Greeff at (503) 349-4684 or evamgreeff@gmail.com. 


